
 

From the Office of Citrus College Human Resources 
COVID-19 Update 

Tuesday, May 24, 2022 
Students Urged to Wear Masks While Indoors 

 

Please Wear a Mask While Indoors 

 
In the past weeks, Los Angeles County (as well as surrounding counties and the state) has 
experienced an increase in the number of COVID-19 cases. The college is also experiencing an 
increase in the number of reported COVID-19 cases on campus. 

While masks are not currently required to be worn by staff or students while indoors, 
consistent with the recommendation from the County of Los Angeles Department of Public 
Health, it is strongly recommended that students and staff wear a mask while indoors on and 
off campus. For additional information concerning mask wearing, please go to COVID-19 Mask 
Wearing Rules and Recommendations. 

 

 

This ememo was sent to Citrus College students on Tuesday, May 24, 2022. 

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/masks/RulesAndRecommendations/
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/masks/RulesAndRecommendations/

